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Good afternoon Ms Cordell 

I attach the memorandum of conviction from the case of Simon Cordell heard on 03.03.2008, 

Regards 

Wendy Morgan 
Applications Department 
Westminster Magistrates' Court 

From: Westminster.mc 
Sent: 12 February 2014 13:03 
To: westminster.gov 
Subject: FW: Simon Cordell error on record. 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 February 2014 12:45 
To: westminster.mc 
Subject: Re: Simon Cordell error on record. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this email after a call that was made to the City Of London Magistrate Court on the 
10/02/2014 about a list that is on my PNC that is incorrect. 
I was told to write this email including as much information as I could to get this updated. 

I have contacted you a few times before about this Error on my PCN and was told that you would 
get it updated but as of now this has never been done. 

I was told on the 10/02/2014 when I called due to the date that it would be down to the police to 
update this. You would have only forwarded the information to the police to get this updated. 

The Error is for a case that was heard on the 03/03/2008 at the City Of London Magistrate Court, 
for failing to surrender to custody at appointed time, on the 25/01/08. 

The error is that I did not go to go but my mum called the court and a sick note was handed to the 
court and the case was dismissed, so should not be on my record 

This has caused me problems with bail on a few times and this is why calls have been made 
before to the court, at this time it has been causing me problems again with a case I am at 
Woolwich Crown court for. 

I have attached the page for the PNC print out the police did for the case at Woolwich crown court 
that I am on bail now for. This print out was done by the police on or around the 26 June 2013 for 
the Woolwich case. 

I do feel this is causing me problems with my bail and I am therefore asking for this to be dealt 
with as fast as possible in order that I can show the court this should in fact not be on my record. 


